
3189 SOFTWARE COPYRIGHT AND MANAGEMENT

It is ISD 709 policy to respect all computer software copyrights.  ISD 709 will adhere to the 
terms of all software licenses to which ISD 709 is a party. The Director of Technology is ISD 
709's District Technology Hardware/Software Manager and is charged with the responsibility
for enforcing this policy and regulation.  All users of District technology will comply with 
3189R and with all applicable laws and regulations. 
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